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Nov. 1936 A furniture refimishing class had been held at the home
of Mrs. George Sims.

25 Mar., 1937 Hannah McLeod, Mrs. F. R. Thornton, Mrs. Gould, and

Mrs. lrvine were chosen to be in charge of a "Yell" to be given at

the District Annual to be held at Drumbo on May Z21.

2/, June 1937 Hannah McLeod, Mrs. Ironsides, Nora McDonald,Jessle
Henderson, Helen Knight, Mrs. Robson and Margaret McKay were to be
2 committee to be in charge of a Float for (0ld Boys'Parade in Kintore

on July 3).

Aug. 1937 Five girls displayed dresses they had made at the first
class for Club girls as we know 1t today. Mrs. F. R. Thornton was the
leader, with Jessie Henderson, Nora McDonald, Margaret McKay, Helen
Knight, and Eleanor Gregory belng the girls.

25 Mar. 1938 It was suggested that a paper on (Household Budgeting)
given at a previous meeting by Mrs. Llndsay Calder be sent to the

department.

3 Aug./39 Flossie Phillips and Helen Knight gave an account of theilr
trip to San Fransisco and the World's Fair.

I, Nov./39 Mrs. Thornton the District President for North Oxford
explained (Voluntary Registration). Programs this year featured

(Mary Stewart Collect) for the first time.

7 Jan./L1 Hannah McLeod concluded a series of lessons on (Buymanship),

A Community Concert was put on in the Hall on 28 March 1941
with three plays directed by Mrs. Harvey Irvine, Miss Nora McDonald and
Mrs., Perry Whetstone as well as muslical numbers, During the war work
was done for Overseas. Roll Call for one of the meetings was a

(Common Sugarless Recipe).

30 Dec, 1941 The Institute Meeting was held in the home of Mrs. Frank
leslie. This was one of the first meetings to be held in a private

home

27 May 1943 Miss Elsie Murray of the Univ. of Western Ontario gave an
outline of Historical research andwhat to collect for the Tweedsmuir
Village History,.

Where People came from School History

Why they came Falrs and Markets

How long did the original famlly stay

Local Institutes Records of Churchs

Beginnings of Agricultural Socleties, etc.

The Music for this period was a trio by Mrs. Bruce Thornton,
Mps. R. Irvine and Mrs. Alvin Thornton directed by Mrs. Robert Irvine.




